
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of New Lisbon Common Council will hold a public hearing on 
Monday, September 18, 2017 at 7:00 PM in the New Lisbon Community Center.  At that time, the 
Council will take up the following zoning request: 
 

1. Parcel # 292610511- School District of New Lisbon, property owner.  The request is to rezone 
the football, softball, and baseball property located on West Court Street to I-1 
Industrial/Commercial.  This property is currently zoned P-1, General Park District. 

 
Anyone wishing to be heard with respect to these changes should attend. 
 
       City of New Lisbon 
 
 
       Lisa Vinz 
       City Clerk/Treasurer 
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